
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 8, 2022 
 
Subject: 2023 Street Improvement Projects 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The City of Brooklyn Center’s Capital Improvement Plan identifies a potential street 
improvement project in your neighborhood. A map of the proposed project area is pictured on 
the back of this letter. This project is tentatively scheduled for next year, 2023. A feasibility study 
will be undertaken to evaluate the need for the project and estimated cost of the streets and 
utilities improvements.  
 
A survey crew with Bolton & Menk, Inc. will be in your neighborhood over the next several 
months collecting data for the feasibility study. The data will include road elevations, utility 
locations and property boundaries. The survey crew will also collect information on driveway 
grades and surrounding topography adjacent to the right-of-way to assist in the project analysis.  
 
A geotechnical crew with Braun Intertec Corporation will also be in your neighborhood 
performing soil borings in the roadway. 
 
If you have any questions about the data collection or the feasibility study, please contact the 
Engineering Division at 763-569-3340 or publicworks@ci.brooklyn-center.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Public Works Department - Engineering 
City of Brooklyn Center 
 






